
 

 

 
 

The ITU - Challenges in the 21st Century:    
Preventing Harmful Interference to Satellite Systems 

 
Registration procedure 

 
 

For security reasons, all participants to events held at the ITU premises must be pre-registered  to 
access the ITU facilities.   As for all ITU-R events, registration of participants for this event will be carried 
out exclusively on-line as explained below.   

 

Event  The ITU - Challenges in the 21st Century:    
Preventing Harmful Interference to Satellite Systems 

Dates 10 June 2013 

Venue ITU Geneva Headquarters  
2 rue de Varembé, Geneva, Switzerland   
(access plan: http://goo.gl/maps/Ca0vE)  

Language The meeting will be held in English.  No interpretation will be provided.  

On-Line 
Registration  

For security reasons, pre-registration to this event is mandatory.  
For the ITU to make necessary logistical arrangements, participants are kindly requested to 
pre-register at   
         www.itu.int/online/regsys/ITU-R/misc/edrs.registration.form?_eventid=2000177   
by 7 June 2013. 

Badging Participants are invited to get their event badge at the ITU Montbrillant building from 08:30 
on 10 June 2013.  

Visa Support Please contact itu-r.registrations@itu.int to obtain visa support to participate in this event.  
As for other ITU events, participants should allow up to 21 days for a confirmation of support 
to be provided by ITU. 

Contact Email: itu-r.registrations@itu.int  / Phone: +41 22 730 5802 
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